
From: Marisa Novara <Marisa.Novara@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 12:12 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: chocolate 
 
Hi Steve, I and several team members went for a tour of Sarah’s Circle women’s homeless shelter today. 
They gave us each a box of Godiva truffles. I put them on the counter for general staff enjoyment.  
 
Marisa Novara 
Commissioner 
Department of Housing, City of Chicago 
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